
 

 
 

 
 

 
      October 17, 2023 
 
 
VIA EMAIL: pvanosdol@hearst.com  
Paul Van Osdol 
400 Ardmore Blvd.  
Pittsburgh, PA 15221 
 
     RE:   STO-ROX SCHOOL DISTRICT RIGHT-TO-KNOW REQUEST 
  
Dear Mr. Van Osdol: 
   
Please be advised that this law firm represents the Sto-Rox School District (“School District”).  
The Open Records Officer for the School District received a Right-to-Know request from you 
on September 12, 2023.  An initial response was sent on September 13, 2023. This letter 
constitutes the final response to your request under the Right-to-Know Law (“RTKL”).  65 P.S. 
§ 67.901.   
 
Your request for records has been granted.  The records are attached and there are no fees 
associated with your request. 

                                                                                                                                  
Very truly yours, 

                                                                                       
 

      Danielle Guarascio  
     
 

Attachments 
cc:  Megan Van Fossan, Superintendent, Sto-Rox School District (via e-mail) 
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